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River Road re-routed for concrete work on 
Hospital Expansion Project 

 
(Kahnawake – 27, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2015) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the road users that a portion of River Road in front of 
the Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre will be re-routed on Monday, November 30th. 
 
The intersection of River Road and Rabaska Road will be closed, with traffic detoured 
into the parking area of the Water Filtration Plant. Flagmen will be on-site to ensure 
smooth circulation of traffic during the detour. 
 
As part of the KMHC Expansion Project, the contractor, EBC, will require the road detour 
to safely carry out concrete pouring in the area.  
 
The work is subject to weather conditions and may be postponed if rain is expected.  
 
For more information, please contact the Public Safety Unit (formerly Community 
Protection) at (450) 632-0635. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion until Monday, November 30th at 6pm. 
For information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500 ext. 2267 
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